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26 July 2011

Your Majesty

It was with profound sadness that I learnt of the tragic loss of so many lives
following the bombing in Oslo and shootings at Utoya Islands in Norway.

On behalf of the people of Zimbabwe and on my own behalf, I wish to extend to
you and through you to the Government and people of the Kingdom of Norway and to
the bereaved families, our heartfelt condolences. Our thoughts and prayers are with
those who lost their loved ones, as well as those who were injured.

Please accept, Your Majesty, our deepest sympathy and the assurances of my
highest consideration.
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